
 
April 28, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Family of the Class of 2020, 

 

We hope this letter finds you all safe and healthy! Clearly, the course of events since March 13, 2020 has                    

resulted in unprecedented change in the school experience for the Class of 2020. No one could have                 

predicted the 4th quarter of senior year for the 2020 Graduates would be conducted remotely through                

technology. However, Talawanda School District were directed by the Butler County Health Department             

to begin our closure on  March 13th.  

 

Governor DeWine, the Ohio State Department of Health and the Ohio Department of Education have               

given us their expectations and guidelines to follow for the operation and administration of our schools.                

Each week we have waited to hear what the next directive impacting our schools would be and after each                   

announcement we have made any needed adjustments to our operation.  

 

Please click on the link below to read the Graduation Ceremony Statement/Ohio Department of              

Education. The ODE webpage has this and other announcements pertaining to the operation of schools               

during the pandemic.  

bit.ly/ODEGradGuidelines 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom York 
Principal 

http://bit.ly/ODEGradGuidelines

